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4th January 2021 

 
Dear Parent 
 
 
Following tonight’s announcement from the Government, you are probably aware 
that we are now entering another period of National Lockdown.  
 
This means that ALL schools will now be closed for all children other than Key 
Workers and the most vulnerable Critical workers and vulnerable children who can access 
schools or educational settings - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) with immediate effect.  

 
The guidance is currently unclear with regards to Nursery provision in school 
settings. To this effect, the Nursery will be closed tomorrow whilst we seek further 
clarification. Children are not to attend school tomorrow. 
 
We will contact you later in the day tomorrow with further information regarding the 
future Nursery provision in school. 
 
We recognise that this is an incredibly worrying and stressful time for you all and 
hope that we can all be together again in school as soon as possible. 
 
Please email if you have further questions. 
 
 
In the meantime, take care and keep safe. 
 
 
Kate 
Head Teacher 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision

